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Date: October 05, 2021 
  
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  
 
From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
  
Re:  Board Policy JCAB 
 
 

Mr. Willenborg presented on and led discussion regarding the 
renaming and revising of Policy JCAB: Investigations and Searches by 
School Officials.  The new policy, titled Searches of Individual 
Students, Lockers, and Other Personal Property, emphasizes that 
school officials may conduct searches of students, their property, and 
vehicles on school property based upon reasonable suspicion.   
Reasonable suspicion is not required to search student lockers. 
Students have no expectation of privacy regarding their school lockers.  
Several modifications of the revised policy were recommended by the 
BOE.  
 
Please add this item to the agenda of the Committee of the Whole 
meeting on October 11, 2021.  

 
  
  
 

 


